
Open Door Teens
Fall
Newsletter

  With the busyness of a
new school year and the
changes of routines and
schedules, I want to thank
you for making Open Door
Teens a priority in your life. I
know that God is going to
bless your faithfulness.   

  I want to encourage you to
keep taking faith steps and
find opportunities to serve
others this fall season. It is
our great privilege to be
used by God. Remember:
we are recipients of God's
grace serving recipients of
God's grace. Let's serve
Christ together. 

At times, summer seems like a
distant memory. Looking back
at the photos of camp and the
many activities we have had I
can not help but be reminded  
of how God worked in Open
Door Teens.  This fills me with
great hope and anticipation of
what is to come!   Are you
ready to be part of it?

All ready Open Door Teens has
had a great start with the new
school year season! With
record attendance, new faces,
new opportunities to serve and
to grow in Christ. The next few
months will be filled with
incredible experiences. You
don't want to miss it! 
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Note from
Pastor Ryan:What a Summer...

...Ready for Fall!
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September 14th

September 17th

OCTOBER 21ST 

NOVEMBER 5TH 

NOVEMBER 16TH 

DECEMBER 7TH 

UPCOMING 
SERMON SERIES: 

LIFE OF JEREMIAH:
Faithful in the
barren land

Made to Worship: 
 Living with our

eyes looking up 

Thanksgiving 
 Series:


